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December 3, 2007  
       
 

IMPORTANT EFT NOTICE  
 
 

 

 
 
 

To:  All Admitted Insurers, Surplus Line Brokers, and Other Interested Parties  

Subject: CORRECTION TO OCTOBER 22, 2007 EFT NOTICE  

This is to inform you that Union Bank of California will continue to be the California 
Department of Insurance’s processor for Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) tax payments.  
Therefore, our current bank account will remain the same. There will be no change effective 
January 2008 as previously announced.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have 
caused. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 Should you have any questions, please call the EFT Helpline at (916) 492-3288 or email to 
eft@insurance.ca.gov.  

Consumer Hotline (800) 927-HELP • Producer Licensing (800) 967-9331 
 

www.insurance.ca.gov
mailto:eft@insurance.ca.gov

	STATE OF CALIFORNIA Steve Poizner, Insurance Commissioner
	DEPARTMENT OF INSURANCE
	ADMINISTRATION & LICENSING SERVICES BRANCH
	Accounting Services Bureau
	300 Capitol Mall, Suite 1400                                                                                     
	Sacramento, CA  95814
	(916) 492-3288 
	(916) 322-1941 (fax)
	www.insurance.ca.gov
	December 3, 2007 
	IMPORTANT EFT NOTICE 
	To:  All Admitted Insurers, Surplus Line Brokers, and Other Interested Parties 
	Subject: CORRECTION TO OCTOBER 22, 2007 EFT NOTICE 
	This is to inform you that Union Bank of California will continue to be the California Department of Insurance’s processor for Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) tax payments.  Therefore, our current bank account will remain the same. There will be no change effective January 2008 as previously announced.  We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.
	 Should you have any questions, please call the EFT Helpline at (916) 492-3288 or email to eft@insurance.ca.gov. 



